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NEWSLETTER 

School Road, Sunninghill, Ascot, Berkshire, SL5 7AD 

Tel 01344 622962   Fax 01344 873763 

 

Dear Parents, Carers, 

The end of the summer term is traditionally a 

very busy time for schools. This year, despite 

the restrictions imposed by Covid, the staff 

team have made every effort to ensure this is 

as memorable as possible.  

Reception children really enjoyed their Sports 

Day on Wednesday. Year 6 pupils provided       

wonderful support throughout to our    

youngest children, as they were encouraged 

to complete their races and handover batons! 

Depending on the weather, the remainder of 

the school are hoping to enjoy their Sports 

Day today. Once again, this is being organised 

by BA Sport. Should it rain, plans are in place 

for an alternative day. 

 

Class Teachers for September 2021 

All being well, the children will spend time 

with their receiving teachers in September 

2021, during the morning of June 29thth. The 

staffing structure for class teachers in        

September 2021 is as follows: 

Robin Class 

Year R 

Owl Class  

Year 1 

Sparrow 

Class 

Year 2 

Kingfisher 

Class 

Year 3 

Swallow 

Class 

Year 4 

Dove Class 

Year 5 

Eagle Class 

Year 6 

Miss        

Nicholson 

Mrs      

Barrow 

Mrs Guy 

Mrs Field 

Mrs Klinker 

Mrs Banerji 

Mrs 

Ashdown 

Miss Fuller Miss Tracy 

Reception 

  
AWARDS 

 

The following children were 

awarded a  

certificate for being 

“RESILIENT” 

Year 6  Simran & Joshua 

Year 5  Saif & Theo 

Year 4   Whole Class 

Year 3   Scarlett & Beatrice 

Year 2  Freya & Sebastian 

Year 1  Jude & Max 

Reception  Olivia & Blu 

 

 

 

Housepoint Awards 

   

Winning House  ]]]]]      Yellow House 
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Newsflash! Year 6 To Run the School. 

On Friday July 9th, our very able year 6 

will be ‘running the school’, so, please 

don’t be surprised if you are greeted in 

the morning a younger version of Mrs 

Anderton or by new additions to the 

staffing team! Year 6 pupils are being   

interviewed for their chosen role as 

teacher, caretaker, lunchtime controllers, 

and members of the office team. I would  

Warmest wishes 

 

L Anderton 

Headteacher  

like to reassure our parents that staff will 

be close by at all times. It promises to be 

an interesting day!  

NOTICES 

Louis raised £62.50 with his Shelter Charity 

Raffle at School.  (This is due to be further 

topped up by his family!) 

Thank you to all who purchased a ticket and 

well done Louis for raising money for such a 

worthy cause. 

Thursday 1st July 

 

Time—School pick up 

Location—School Road entrance 
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RECEPTION SPORTS DAY! 
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We are delighted that the Travelling Book 

Fair will once again be returning to school 

to give you the opportunity to purchase 

some wonderful new books – as well as 

providing the school with the chance to 

purchase new books for our classrooms.  

Sadly, due to Covid, we will not be able to 

hold our traditional book fair.  However, 

your child will have the opportunity to look 

at the books, and you will be able to order 

online. 

There are over 200 titles for you and your 

child to choose from, and with prices 

starting from only £2.99, there’s sure to be 

a book for everyone.  They’re a great way 

to ensure your child doesn’t miss out. Don’t 

forget that every book you buy can help to 

get FREE BOOKS for our school library! 

 

 

Monday 28th June 

- Friday 2nd July 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/

travelling-books/the-books   

Please have a look at the books        

available. 

Please have a look for the Book Fair 

form on the front page of our website.  

You can order in advance via 

www.travellingbooks.co.uk/pay  

Our postcode is SL5 7AD  

 

This will then take you to the order 

page.   

 

BOOK FAIR 
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PTA NEWS 

The Virgin Media O2 Together Fund,  

managed by Neighbourly, has awarded St 

Michael’s PTA a £1000 grant! 

The grant aims to bring people together 

to help build a kinder, closer and more 

connected society.  The funds will go    

towards signage for #thankyouday on 4th 

July that will recognise our community 

for supporting the school, and for the  

Autumn’s Scarecrow Trail to bring families 

and businesses together again. 

Many companies throughout the UK offer 

employees the chance to boost their 

fundraising efforts by ‘matching’ the  

money they raise.  If your company      

supports you in this way the PTA would 

love to hear from you to help make a 

difference to your child’s school.   

Please email PTA@stmichaelsce.co.uk or 

speak to Tina Wizard 

FUNDRAISERS 

Father’s Day Secret Present Room—£194 

Silent Auction—£1830 
 

Thank-you to all those who participated.  



Number 123  25th June 2021 

6 

 

JUNE 

Monday 28th June Book Fair 

JULY 

Monday 5th—Wednesday 

7th July 
Year 6 residential trip to Mill on the Brue 

Friday 16th July 
Deadline for Contact/Medical forms to be returned 

for  Academic year 2021/2022  

Wednesday 21st July Term Ends—2pm 

SEPTEMBER 

Wednesday 1st September INSET DAY 

Thursday 2nd September  Children return to School 

OCTOBER 

Half Term Holiday—Monday 25th—Friday 29th October 

NOVEMBER 

Monday 2nd November Children return to school 

Important Dates  

 Added as new or revised 
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